
You’re Invited!

Thursday June 16, 2022
555 S. Kansas Avenue | Topeka, Kansas 66603 

2:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
Kansas Department for Children and Families Secretary Laura Howard invites you to 
join us for our 2022 stakeholder meeting. Hear about agency success stories, learn 
about our future priorities, and get updated information on our agency budget and 
legislative agenda. You’ll also have the opportunity to ask questions. Join us in-person 
or virtually. We look forward to seeing you!

To join the event virtually, go to:
shorturl.at/rDIU2

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_M2Q5M2JjYzAtMDYwMS00ZjUzLWI4ZTMtYzhmNmRkYjdkZWZi%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22dcae8101-c92d-480c-bc43-c6761ccccc5a%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%229147b747-3d06-475a-b7ea-2a547f7578e4%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3atrue%7d&btype=a&role=a



